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MEDIA RELEASE

DATE: February2,2018[4:10 PM]

ApplicationsNow Being Takenfor SpanishSpeakingCitizens'Academy

The El PasoCountySheriff'sOffice (EPSO)andthe ColoradoSpringsPoliceDepartmen{CSPD)arenow
acceptingapplicationdor our SpringSpanishSpeakingCitizens’ Academy.

The Academywill beginon ThursdayMarch8, 2018,andwill be heldeveryThursdayfrom 6:00PM to 9:00PM.
Therewill beeightsessionsgulminatingin a graduatiorceremonyon Thursday April 26,2018.

The Academywill offer participantsa broadoverviewanduniqueinsightinto the variousfunctionsof the Sheriff's
Office andthe ColoradoSpringsPoliceDepartment.Applicantswill havethe opportunityto participaten atour
anddemonstration-baseficademyto observdirsthandthe variety of dutiesmanagedy law enforcement.
Examplesncludeatour of the Criminal JusticeCenter,CourtHouse EvidenceFacility, Crime Lab, andthe
DispatchCenter.

Thetoursareanopportunityfor citizensto learnaboutthe challengegacedby law enforcement.Additionally,
participantswill learnaboutuseof force,traffic laws,andvice andnarcoticsoperations.

Thoseinterestedn attendingthe SpanishCitizens’ Academymay downloadandprint anapplicationat
https://www.epcsheriffsoffice.cowr https://cspd.coloradosprings.gar,you may contacte PSOCommunity
Relationsat 719-520-7162r CSPDCommunityRelationsat 719-444-741Qo requestinapplication.

Thereis no chargeto attendthe SpanishSpeakingCitizens’ Academy;however seatingwill belimited to thefirst
30 completedapplicationgeceived. Applicationsmustbereturnedno laterthan5:00 PM on ThursdayMarch 1,
2018.
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The El Paso County Sheriff's Office (EPSO) and the Colorado Springs Police Department (CSPD) are now accepting applications for our Spring Spanish Speaking Citizens’ Academy.

The Academy will begin on Thursday, March 8, 2018, and will be held every Thursday, from 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM.  There will be eight sessions, culminating in a graduation ceremony on Thursday, April 26, 2018.  

The Academy will offer participants a broad overview and unique insight into the various functions of the Sheriff’s Office and the Colorado Springs Police Department.  Applicants will have the opportunity to participate in a tour and demonstration-based Academy to observe firsthand the variety of duties managed by law enforcement.  Examples include a tour of the Criminal Justice Center, Court House, Evidence Facility, Crime Lab, and the Dispatch Center.  

The tours are an opportunity for citizens to learn about the challenges faced by law enforcement.  Additionally, participants will learn about use of force, traffic laws, and vice and narcotics operations.  

Those interested in attending the Spanish Citizens’ Academy may download and print an application at https://www.epcsheriffsoffice.com or https://cspd.coloradosprings.gov, or you may contact EPSO Community Relations at 719-520-7162 or CSPD Community Relations at 719-444-7410 to request an application.  

There is no charge to attend the Spanish Speaking Citizens’ Academy; however, seating will be limited to the first 30 completed applications received.  Applications must be returned no later than 5:00 PM on Thursday, March 1, 2018.
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